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From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Sharon Glen <sharonglen5@bigpond.com>
Saturday, March 20, 2010 3:36 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
joet@fxsol.com

Fw: RIN3038-AC61

Dear Mr Stawick,

I am forwarding this and another email to you for investigation. It appears that whoever sent this has been collecting email addresses
from the CFTC’s Retail Forex comment file register. I will also forward it to Joseph Trevisani, at Fxsol.com in the US for him to also
follow up.

This kind of behaviour is unethical and misrepresentative - the subject heading appears related to the CFTC’s registers yet it has
nothing at all to do with the CFTC. I have not opened either link, having a concern that there could be a security risk attached.

Please attend to this matter immediately.

Regards,
Sharon Glen.

To: mkeene@zaner.com
Cc: .qbottitaCb, fxsol, com
Sent: Saturday, March 20, 2010 4:08 PM
Subject: RIN3038-AC61
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